
   

Welcome to St. George Church 
A Parish with Spirit and Heart! 

 

St. George Church, 74 Old Glenwood Rd. West Falls, NY 14170-9704 

Web: www.stgeorgercchurch.org Email: stgeorge.wf@gmail.com 

Parish Office: (716) 652-3153 Fax: (716) 687-1336 

Sr. Lori High, SSMN, Pastoral Administrator Rev. Msgr. Jim Wall, Sacramental Minister 

 

Week of December 17, 2017 
 

Third Sunday of Advent 
 

 As a ninth grader attending Mount St. Mary Academy in Kenmore, I 

met the Sisters of St. Mary of Namur for the first time. My English teacher 

was an older sister who was a bit eccentric. I have remembered her fondly 

during these Advent days because of one of her oft-used phrases! She had 

a tendency, when agitated, to speak in half sentences, leaving us to wonder 

exactly what she was talking about.  

 Needless to say, we students loved to instigate such occasions. The 

phrase that would always leave us giggling is, “Girls! I’m expecting…” The 

rest of the sentence ought to have been something such as “…you to sit 

still” or “…you to take notes” or “…you to listen attentively”.  But, of course, 

she never did finish the thought and only left us with the smile-inducing 

“I’m expecting…!” 

 This is indeed an Advent reflection worth noting. I have no idea what it 

must be like in the final weeks of pregnancy, but that is where we are at in 

remembering the first Christmas experience. Hopes and anxieties must 

mingle in an unbelievable way. Anticipation and expectation are the 

precise emotions that should fill our prayers as we prepare for Christmas. 

Sure, we know that Jesus did come to us that first Christmas but we can 

still sing “O Come, Divine Messiah” as we strive to welcome Jesus anew into 

our hearts this year. Sister Lori 
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MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Saturday, December 16 5 pm Jerry Castiglia, by Chester & Anna Matuszewski 

Sunday, December 17 
Third Sunday of Advent 

8:30 am 
11 am 

Dr. Richard B. McCormick, by the McCormick Family 
Janusz & Tomasz Wankowicz, by the Kalinski Family 

Monday, December 18 8 am For the Faithful Departed 

Tuesday, December 19 8 am For the Faithful Departed 

Wednesday, December 20 8 am Communion Service and Novena 

Thursday, December 21 8 am Communion Service 

Friday, December 22 8 am For the Faithful Departed 

Saturday, December 23 5 pm Walter & Louise Kupka, by Mary Ann Pietrzak 

Sunday, December 24 
Fourth Sunday of Advent 

 
10 am 

 
Fr. Eric Sikora, by Mary Ann Pietrzak 

Christmas Eve 5 pm 
10 pm 

Joseph & Eleanor Diggins & children, by the Estate 
For the Faithful Departed 

\ 

 

` 

 
 

 

Let us pray for… Doris Ellis, Don Murray, Sally Denesha, Jeanne McIntyre, 
Joe Arcara, Sally Tanner, Daniel Sojka, Stan Kociszewski and Barb Songin. 

 
Praying for relatives and friends is an act of faith, hope and charity. 
One way you can honor your loved one, living or deceased, is to 
have a Mass offered for them. A $15 Mass stipend donation for the celebrant is customary. 
To schedule a Mass, please email stgeorge.wf@gmail.com or call the parish office at  
652-3153. 

 
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY CHRISTMAS SALE THIS WEEKEND—DECEMBER 16 - 17!  
Besides delicious baked goods we also have Gift Jars, which make great last-
minute gifts for friends, teachers, coworkers, etc. Choose from a variety of dry 
mixes for Soups, Cookies, and Hot Chocolate! Proceeds of the sale are used 
to purchase necessities for the chapel and church. 
 

(ATTENTION BAKERS, all donations gratefully accepted!) 
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK ON SUNDAY Father Jim will anoint the sick 
immediately after the conclusion of the 11 am Mass on Sunday, December 
17th. All who bear illness of any kind are welcome to receive the special grace 
of the Sacrament of Anointing.  
 

Our next First Friday Mass will be on January 5th at 8:00 am in the Chapel. 

Confession: Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:30 pm in the Church. 

Join us in praying the Rosary on Saturdays at 4:30 pm in the Church. 

mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com


   

PLEASE NOTE OUR HOLIDAY MASS SCHEDULE 

Fourth Sunday of Advent: Saturday, Dec. 23 at 5 pm 

Sunday, Dec. 24 at 10 am 

Christmas Eve: Sunday, Dec. 24 at 5 pm & 10 pm 

Christmas Day: Monday, Dec. 25 at 10 am 

New Year’s Day: Jan. 1 at 10 am 

 

THIS IS THE FINAL WEEKEND TO DONATE SWADDLING BLANKETS!! 

Be sure to place your baby blanket donations in the baskets at the church 
entrances by noon on Sunday, December 17th, so we can deliver them to the 
Mother Theresa Home in time for Christmas.  

 
CATHOLIC MEN’S FELLOWSHIP MEETS ON SATURDAY MORNINGS 
Matt Boyle and Paul Kalinski have launched a Catholic Men’s Fellowship 
group that will meet every Saturday morning from 8:30-9:30 am in the 
Parish Hall kitchen, to share some coffee and scripture reading before the 
busy-ness of the day begins. If you’re interested in joining them, email Matt 
Boyle at his.t.his.victory15@gmail.com or Paul Kalinski at kalinskip@gmail.com. 
 
HAITI CHRISTMAS GIFT CARDS are available on the Haiti card rack in the back of the 
church. Please consider giving Haiti Christmas Gift Cards to family and friends, which will 
also provide families at our twin Haitian parish with gifts of farm animals, water purifiers, 
school tuition, medicines and sanitation facilities. The people of our twin parish will 
benefit greatly from these gifts. Thank you for your generous support. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIVING TREE GIFTS!! 

Your gifts have been delivered to grateful recipients at Gerard Place, Harvest 
House and the Bread of Life Outreach Center. Thank you! 
 

 

Did you know that ‘likes’ and ‘follows’ of our parish website and 
Social Media pages improve our faith community’s reputation both 

locally and with major search engines? You help us to reach others with the Good News 
of God’s love by being both a disciple and a follower—‘like’ us on Facebook and ‘follow’ 
us on Twitter and Google+. Thanks! 
 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/StGeorgeWestFalls 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/stgeorgewf1 

Google+: https://plus.google.com/u/0/+StGeorgeChurchWF 
Website: http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org 

 

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST! Sign up to receive our weekly bulletin, parish news & 
updates via email. Visit www.stgeorgercchurch.org/mail to sign up. 
 

(Your email address will never be shared or used for any other purpose without your permission.) 
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BLESS YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS OFFERINGS 
which allow us to do so much good for our parish 
and our community! 
 

Sunday and Holy Day offerings last week were 
$4,044.00, in addition to a generous one-time 
donation of $9,000.00! Offerings for the Retirement 
Fund for Religious totaled $2,186.00. Thank you so 
much!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Make a donation anytime at 

stgeorgercchurch.weshareonline.org. 

 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY In today’s Gospel John the Baptist says,  
“I am the voice of one crying in the desert; make straight the way of the Lord.”  
Let us ask for the grace to help others to know the love of the Lord. 
 

Christmas is a time of love and gift giving…please give to the Society of  
St. Vincent de Paul so that those who do not have clothes and food can share in the 
blessings of Christmas. Peace, and God bless all. 
 
BUTTER DONATIONS FOR BOLO  
The Food Pantry at Bread of Life Outreach Center would greatly 
appreciate your donations of butter to help meet the extra demand for this 
item during the holidays. Canned soups are still most welcome, too. Stop in 
anytime the Center is open and a volunteer will ensure that your butter donation is promptly 
refrigerated. We’re open Tuesdays & Wednesdays 10 am - 2 pm, Thursdays 3 - 6 pm, 
and Saturdays 10 am - 1 pm. 
 

 

CHRISTMAS CHOIR! Singers and instrumentalists are invited to help celebrate 
Our Lord’s birth as part of a Christmas Choir. We’ll celebrate two Masses for 
Christmas Eve at 5 pm and 10 pm and one Mass on Christmas Day at 10 
am. Our final music practice for these Masses is on Tuesday, December 19th, 
from 7-8:30 pm in Church. All are welcome. 

 
ADVENT PENANCE SERVICES will be offered on Monday, December 18th at 
3 pm & 7 pm at Annunciation Church in Elma. 
 

EMERGENCY CLOSING & CANCELLATION notices will always be 
emailed to our parish email subscriber list and published to our social 

media sites. We also publish notifications to the local TV stations as soon as possible.  

 

READINGS FOR  

The Fourth Sunday of 
Advent 

 

Isaiah 61:1-2A, 10-11 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-24 
John 1:6-8, 19-28 

BARGAIN HUNTING? When you’re out 
shopping for Christmas and post-Christmas 
bargains, perhaps you might keep in mind our 
need for Theme Baskets throughout the 
year? Our next Theme Basket auction will be 
held in conjunction with the Super Bowl Sunday 
Pancake Breakfast on February 4, 2017! 

https://stgeorgercchurch.weshareonline.org/
http://breadoflifecolden.org/


   

 

BOLO has been nominated for the 2018 Springville Area 

Chamber of Commerce (SACC) Non-Profit of the Year award, 

and we need your help to support our nomination by casting a vote. 

Submit your vote electronically by completing the form on SACC's 

website, found here. 
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